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October 19, 2020 (CCD: TSX-V) 
 

CASCADERO ANNOUNCES DIRECTOR RESIGNATION 
 

North Vancouver, BC, CANADA, October 19, 2020 – CASCADERO COPPER CORPORATION 
(the “Company”) announces that, on October 17, 2020, the Company received a letter of 
resignation from Mr. Christopher Ecclestone dated October 16, 2020 setting out his resignation 
as a director of the Company effective immediately. 
 
For more information, contact: 
 
Dr. George Gale 
Interim CEO 
Phone: (604) 985-3327 
 

Neither the TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Service Provider (as that term is defined 
in the policies of the TSX Venture Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or 
accuracy of this release. 


